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RVS/CIR/0118/2022-23                                                                                          11th Oct 2022 
 

SURPRISE ASSESSMENTS FOR GRADES III & IV 
 

Dear Parent,  
 

Greetings!  
 
Please be informed that the students of Grades III and IV will now be having surprise 
assessments commencing from 31st October 2022, instead of scheduled unit tests. The 
revision of concepts will be done by the teachers in classes. This has been done to 
relieve the burden off the parents and assess the students’ understanding of the 
concepts in the class.  
 

We look forward to your kind cooperation. 
 

For further queries, you may connect with the Class Teacher.  

 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


